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February 21, 2019


The Honorable Rod Dembowski
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Dembowski:

This letter transmits a proviso response required by Ordinance 18835, Section 94, Proviso P1. This report includes a description of options for funding King County Search and Rescue.

Specifically, the report will accomplish the following: 

· Describe options for supporting King County Search and Rescue with moneys from a property tax levy, if approved by King County voters, related to King County's parks, open space and trails system.

The report also furthers the goals of key County plans and initiatives as follows:

· The report furthers the King County Strategic Plan goal of efficient, accountable regional and local government, by proposing to develop alternatives to meet the needs of the community.

It is estimated that the report required 15 staff hours to produce, costing $1,200. The estimated printing cost for this report is minimal.

Thank you for your consideration of this report. This important legislation will help King County residents by seeking an option to fund King County search and rescue operations.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kathryn Terry, Acting Division Director of the Parks and Recreation Division of the Department of Natural Resources and Parks, at 206-477-4526.

Sincerely,




Dow Constantine
King County Executive
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